
 

NOTICE 
EFFECTIVE FEBRUARY 5, 2018 

Please be advised that the NJ Department of Community Affairs has 

increased the fees for Certificates of Smoke Detector, Carbon Monoxide 

Alarm and Kitchen Fire Extinguisher Compliance (CSDCMAKFEC) as 

follows:  

When the application is made more than 10 business days prior to the 

change in occupancy (closing) the certificate fee shall be:   $45.00 

When the application is made 4 to 10 business days prior to the change 

in occupancy (closing) the certificate fee shall be:   $90.00 

When the application is made fewer than 4 business days prior to the 

change in occupancy (closing) the certificate fee shall be:   $161.00 

As of February 5, 2018, the Bureau of Fire Safety will be charging these 

new certificate fees in addition to our usual inspection fees (which have 

not changed). 


